

Weekly Newsletter, 20th April 2018



Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

Welcome back after the holidays, we hope that you have had a wonderful break. Our first full week of the summer term got underway with classes enjoying a range of activities including horse-riding, work experience and activities related to the new theme for the term – water.









During the spring holidays one of our Post 16 pupils took part in an adult football tournament at St Georges Park, the home of England football. The tournament had a number of teams from across the country taking part and was a fun packed day. Zaki was part of two successful teams during the day and came away with two trophies! Congratulations Zaki!



Summer Term Updates

This week, teaching teams will share their Medium Term Planning and outline activities and sessions to be worked on in school this term.

Next week you will also receive the Summer Term Personal Learning Intention Maps (PLIMs), which specify outcomes your children will be working towards this term, as well as details of any staffing updates.

Please contact class teachers for any questions or queries.

London Zoo Special Children's Day, 19th and 20th May 2018

Special Children's Day is a unique annual event at London Zoo welcoming children with special educational needs and their families and friends. This year there are increased specialist facilities and staff on hand as well as special interactive events including wildlife gardening, sensory storytelling, 'hands on habitats', animal adventures, art zones, a chill out room, changing hoists and beds and a reserved picnic area for Special Children's Day families. There will be free all day parking for blue badge holders in the main ZSL car park. For more information please visit their website: https://www.zsl.org/zsl-london-zoo/whats-on/special-childrens-day

Coffee Morning with Nurses, Tuesday 8th of May 2018

Parents and Carers are invited to a coffee morning with the nurses on Tuesday 8th May between 10:00am and 12:00pm in the Sunshine room. This will be chance to:

- Meet the school nursing team
- Have a chance to chat with a nurse from Accident and Emergency Ward
- Find out more about the support accessible from the nursing team

Dates for your diaries

We have a number of activities planned over the coming term which we would like to share with you (please see below). We will circulate more details of each event nearer the date:

- Parent Council, Wednesday 25th April at 10.00 12.00pm
- Staff Professional Learning Day, Friday 4th May school closed to pupils
- Bank Holiday, Monday 7th May
- Family Learning Week, Monday 14th Friday 18th May

Best wishes,

Monika Gaweda Head of School